
 
 

 

September 29, 2022 

CEC Communication 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The GRA Central Executive Committee met today within an ongoing review of our strategy regarding 
the Working Time Proposals 2022 on rosters prepared by Mr Sean McHugh. 
 
It was decided that: 

• A Special Delegate Conference be scheduled for 25th October 2022, details of which will be 
circulated shortly, wherein Delegates will review all developments relating to the Rosters 
proposals.   

• The Interim General Secretary will correspond with the Garda Commissioner to voice our 
dissatisfaction with a number of issues relating to the Rosters proposals. 

• In the coming weeks our CEC members will continue to engage intensively with our 
Divisional and District Representatives relating to those Rosters proposals. 

 
We will continue to update you on any substantial development as it may arise. 
Thank you for your attention to this update. 
 
  
Regards, 
 
Philip Mc Anenly, 
Interim General Secretary 
 

 

 


